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THINGS ARE HAPPENING AT BEACON
ACADEMY!

We had such a wonderful turn out at our Holiday
Showcase! Our kindergarten-4th grade worked so
hard on learning new songs and also dances that go
along with it. Our 5th-8th graders got to choose what
they wanted to do. They could have been a stage
hand, done artwork for the gallery, or their own skit
on stage. Everyone did such a great job. We are so
proud of everyone and also the support from the
families. We want to give a huge shoutout to Ms.
Stacie who put the whole showcase together!

Community Connections
Congratulations to these 5 students. They
were the top 5 students that brought in
cans. As a school we collected over 1,500
items! We had a wonderful assembly with a
bunch of Administrators getting a pie to
the face! We helped fill the Stark County
Blessing Box. We will continue filling until
we run out.

ATTENDANCE

REMINDER: PLEASE MAKE SURE
STUDENTS ARE ON TIME EVERY DAY.

School Hours:
Students are tardy at 8:30am
School day ends at 3:00pm

REMINDER: To be in dress code
everyday. Beacon Shirts are
considered dress code.

Make sure to like and follow our Facebook Page:
Beacon Academy-Garfield Campus
And our Instagram:
BeaconAcademy_GarfieldCampus

Upcoming Dates:

Back to School 1/3/24
1/12- End of the Quarter
1/15- No School

#beaconfamily #bobcatproud
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